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Users of the Rossland Range Recreation Site are now covered by insurance provided by the Recreation 
Sites and Trails Branch. This insurance also includes volunteers working on Recreation Site projects, but 
only if the volunteers operating chainsaws get basic certification in chainsaw safety. Without the 
certification, the chainsaw operator will not be covered by the insurance, as in "the olden days" . 
 
On a rainy day at the end of May, 2015, volunteers took the free chainsaw certification course. The guys 
were already fairly good with chainsaws so the 2 instructors certified them and now they will be insured 
while working in the Recreation Site. 

 
 

 
Volunteers taking a chainsaw certification course on a rainy May day. PHOTO: Bob McQueen 

 

 
 


